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Dear Parents, 

On behalf of the staff at Academy of Warren, it is our pleasure and honor to welcome you to the 2021-22 school year. 

We all know the past year has been difficult and trying. We look forward with optimism to a productive and exciting year 

as we work to help our students reach the ir highest potential. 

To achieve this goal, requires a partnership and support from home and school. As a staff, we understand our obligation 

to provide the highest standards of professionalism and excellence. As partners, we have a shared responsibility to 

foster success for our children. 

Academy of Warren has undergone major changes. Our campus has been updated, modifi ed, and improved to provide 

our children with state-of-the-art facilities and first-class learning opportunities. We have added new classrooms, media 

center, a new playground, and sports dome. These changes are meant to give our children the best opportunities 

possible for success academically and socially. 

Parents...we need you! Please consider joining our school parent association as our students will greatly benefit from 

your involvement and contributions to our school. We will have virtual parent orientation on the following dates : 

Date    Grades  Time 
August 24 K-2 1-2 pm

August 24 3-5 3-4 pm

August 25 Session I 6-8 1-2 pm

August 25 Session II 6-8 3-4 pm

It is very important that you and your child are fully informed about school policies and procedures. We look forward to 

seeing you at orientation. We are thankful you have chosen to be part of the Academy of Warren family. We look  

forward to seeing you soon! 
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